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Payment of school meals… 

All school dinner money owing for this half term must be paid up by the week ending 13th July (to include any 

dinners taken on the last week). Please do not let your balance mount up as we cannot carry any debts over to 

the new academic year. 

We are in an extremely busy half term now and you cooperation in paying on time would be 

appreciated. 

General text messages will be sent as a reminder —dinners are £2.20 per day—if you need 

help calculating please get in touch!! 

Congratulations to our colleagues at 

Sticky Fingers 

They have been awarded an Outstanding Ofsted 

judgement in their latest Ofsted inspection.  

This is just fantastic recognition of the amazing 

work done at Sticky Fingers in preparing the 

children so well for school and also the care for 

our pupils before and after school.  

Well done to all the team over at Sticky Fingers 

from everyone at Copley School. 

FOCSA Fathers Day Secret Shop… 

Thank you to those who pulled out all the 

stops and supported FOCSA this year with 

the secret shop. 

A special thank you to Mr Asquith and his 

Tesco colleagues for a 

‘very special’ delivery on 

Wednesday!! 

FOCSA will let you know 

how much was raised 

next week. 

Thank you  

Edwardian Day 

Thank you to all of you who made it to part of the Edwardian Day celebrations. 

We hope you enjoyed the activities and the event. 

Look out for our Edwardian Flyer next week with more photos 



Mon 18th June  NSPCC Parents workshop 9-10am – all welcome  

 KS1 workshop 10-10.30  

 KS2 workshop 10.45-11.15 

 Family Learning Activity at Heath—Afternoon Tea 

 Karate after school club 

Tues 19th June  Fun & Fitness after school club  

Wed 20th June  WATES, our new school building contractor, coming into assem-

bly to meet the children.  

 Family Learning Activity till 3.20pm—Glass Painting  

 Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 HT football after school club 

 Fun With Food  after school club  

 Art after school club 

Thurs 21st June   

Fri 22nd June  Athletics Team Tournament Y3-Y6  

 Celebration Assembly—Stars of Week  - Woodhouse  

What's happening in school week beginning 18th June 2018 

Northdene 97 

Bankhouse 99 

Greenpark 97 

Riverwood 94 

Springwood 96 

Calder 97 

Lydbrook 96 

Woodhouse 97 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

0 

0 

0 

1 

1 

0 

1 

0 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR REST OF TERM 

June 

Friday  29th  FOCSA Summer Fair 

July 

Tuesday 3rd   Sports Day—in the morning only 

   For the whole school at Rishworthians 

Please note change to date for sports day  

Friday 6th    Transition Day 

Tuesday 10th    Y6 Production 2pm dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 10th    Y6 Production 7pm 

Wednesday 11th    Y6 Production 7pm 

Friday 13th   Reports to Parents 

Monday 16th   Informal Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.00 

Friday 20th      Y6 Assembly 9.05  

Friday 20th      School closes 

Monday 23rd    Training Day 

Tuesday 24th   Training Day 

 

Staff Information 

Introducing Mrs Katie Houlton 

Mrs Houlton started work at Cop-

ley School as one of our amazing 

support staff team members. She 

will be working in Greenpark and Bankhouse. 

 

She’s back……The eagle eyed of you may have 

noticed Mrs Maligranda is back with us.  

Mrs Maligranda has come back on a temporary 

basis to support us whilst we appoint a replace-

ment for Mr Moore our ICT teaching assistant. 

It is just lovely to have her back in the team.  

School parent looking for part-time job? We are a 

small online fashion retail business that have a va-

cancy to assist us with our busy but friendly day to 

day. Basic computer skills are essential and hours to 

suit the school run. Days and hours negotiable. Lo-

cation close to Sainsbury's, Halifax. Please email 

tracyjudge@allsortzuk.com 

Copley Lane 

This week I met with our new local councillor, Dr Colin 
Hutchinson to discuss and share the concerns around pe-
destrian safety on Copley Lane.   

I had a really productive meeting and he is going to keep us 
updated with any plans or consultations moving forward. 

mailto:tracyjudge@allsortzuk.com

